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HB01 Hand Tool EOL Notice 

 
 

JAE has discontinued the current HB01 hand tools and will begin offering two replacement tools that will 
accommodate a lower MOQ. Information for the new tools can be found below. 

 
 

1. Applicable Parts 

Current Part Number 
(Obsolete) 

New Part Number 

C2777-CT160-23B-HB01M 
(MOQ: 25pcs) 

C8108-CT160-23B-HB01M 
(MOQ: 1pc) 

C2777-CT150-19C-HB01S 
(MOQ: 25pcs) 

C8108-CT150-19C-HB01S 
(MOQ: 1pc) 

 

2. Change Schedule 

JAE has already discontinued the current part numbers (C2777*). Please cancel any outstanding 
orders referencing the current part number and re-issue with the new part numbers (C8108*). 
 
 
 
 

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact your JAE account manager.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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